To: Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

To: John Pickernell

Manager, Applications Administration

Re: EB-2018-0270

Date: February 20, 2019

Dear Mr. Pickernell and Board Secretary:

Your posted letter on the Ontario Energy Board website from the Orillia District Chamber of Commerce dated January 31, 2019 would indicate that it came from the membership of the chamber which is not the case. Attached is my letter to the Orillia District Chamber of Commerce that is self explanatory.

Respectfully submitted

Frank Kehoe

705-325-6608

fm.kehoe@rogers.com

